
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President  

 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 
FROM: Willy Dunne, Assembly Member  
 
DATE:  May 22, 2020 
 
RE: Ordinance 2020-26: Providing for an Exception to the Operating 

Agreement Between the Kenai Peninsula Borough and Central 

Peninsula General Hospital, Inc. to Allow Cash in Excess of 90 Days to 

be Retained by Central Peninsula General Hospital, Inc. as of June 30, 

2020 Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic (Mayor) 

 

  

I am proposing an amendment to delete Section 2 in its entirety from the 

referenced ordinance. 

 

[SECTION 2. THE MAYOR MAY APPROVE SIMILAR REQUESTS TO ALLOW CPGH, INC. TO 

RETAIN CASH IN EXCESS OF 90 DAYS OPERATING CASH, AFTER THOROUGH REVIEW 

WHILE THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC REMAINS IN EFFECT.] 

 

 Renumber the remaining Section. 

 

 

Your consideration is greatly appreciated. 


